
     

 

Grade 8 students, please make sure you have submitted your yearbook comment by 

today! Your teacher will have posted the link on your TEAMS page. Submitting your 

comment by the end of day today will REALLY help Ms. Denholme. Thank you. 

 

Looking for something to rad over spring break?-Hi Citadel, If you are looking for 

your next book, come by the library today at nutrition break or after school. Plus, you 

can join our Middle School Book of the Year program. See you there! 

 

Talent show Audition results are in. We had 20 acts audition and it is going to be an 

amazing show on Friday April 4th. 

See Mr. Goring at Nut break for more information. 

 

Karaoke club today at lunch.  Last one with Trang! 

 

School Events Leadership meeting at nut break for yearbook photo in art room 

 

Hi 5’s 

 To Ms. Berner for sewing 40 vests for our productions of Frozen Jr.  

 Devon & Trang for making pancake breakfast 

 Grade 8 Boys Basketball 

 Teachers for all of the report cards 

 To everyone for Spring Break 

        Citadel Middle School 

Friday March 14th    


